
Email to parents 

Dear parent / carer

Thank you to those students who have returned their work experience placement 
form.

We understand it is not always an easy task sourcing a placement; however, for 
those students yet to find a placement, we have extended the deadline to Friday 25 
April 2025.

All forms are to be sent to your child’s tutor.  If you require a further copy, please ask 
your child to speak with their tutor.  A reminder that work experience takes place 
across three days - Wednesday 2 July – Friday 4 July 2025.

Please do not hesitate to contact me on hayley.lawes@hessleacademy.com if you 
require any further information.

Kind regards
The Hessle Academy


